
IOP Institute of Physics

Registration is open to attend the Conference of Astronomy and Physics Students 2017 to be 
held 27-30 June at University College London (UCL).

Held annually at di�erent universities across the UK, CAPS is a fantastic opportunity to meet 
physics  students  from  di�erent  institutions.  For  four  days,  you  will  attend  guest  lectures  
and early  career  research  talks  from  fellow  students,  explore  career  paths  and  be  taken  
on  lab tours, with social activities every evening.

Highlights of the conference include tours of the National Physical Laboratory, guest speaker 
Prof. Sir John Pendry and the boat party.

Register now: http://bit.ly/CAPS17

ucl.iopcaps.co.uk


